CENTENNIAL PINES CLUB MEETING MINUTES

May 22, 2018
Members in Attendance: Sandy Dalton, Dawn Kelly, Rich Krasner, Elaine Monticollo, Chuck Nugent and Nicole Testa 
Also in Attendance:   Sheila O’Connell, Jim Zambone, Paul Latterman and Arlene Latterman
The meeting began at 7:10 p.m.
We do not have a quorum, so we will vote to approve the April minutes at the next meeting.
The Lattermans requested that we look in to complaints about a kayaker consistently trespassing on our lake. Paul Latterman has drafted some letters for the Board to look at and discuss.  This individual is currently docking his boat at 133 West Centennial.  

Jim Zambone detailed our financials.  Many of those delinquent homeowners have responded to our letter threatening a lien and have begun payment on their back dues and assessments. There are still 24 homeowners who have not paid their 2018 dues.  Another reminder is going out soon.  We have paid three payments to the receiver for our dam construction.  Jim would like to pay Riverfront Recycling and the April invoice from Greenblatt.  The Board gave him permission.

Chuck Nugent reported that by next month’s meeting, liens could be placed on those individuals who fit our criteria and who still haven’t responded to our letter.  There is one exception to this, as the fees generated from the lien will not be sufficient to cover the expenses necessary to file and release the lien.  

Sandy Dalton reported about the process of providing electricity to the beach may be more difficult than we originally thought.  We will table this discussion until more details can be ascertained.  A discussion followed on the feasibility of having yearly badges for homeowners who are current with their dues and want to utilize the lake or swim at the beach.  

Rich Krasner reported that the lake has received its first treatment for the year.

Dawn Kelly discussed the plans for the June 16 Beach Party.  

Sheila O’Connell discussed the projects which we hope to complete on this Saturday’s Clean Up Day (May 26).  She will provide coffee and donuts for the volunteers. There was no other old or new business to discuss.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 pm.  

